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May 26, 2021 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Debra Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re: Docket No. DG 20‐152; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp.  

Keene Division Winter 2020-2021 Cost of Gas  
 
Dear Ms. Howland: 
 

Order No. 26,480 (May 14, 2021) in the above docket directed Liberty “to work with 
Staff and the OCA to file a redacted version of Exhibit 23 to disclose to the public all 
information that is not confidential.”  Id. at 25. 

 
Liberty provided to Staff and the OCA a version of Exhibit 23 with limited redactions of 

the confidential material, consisting of third party pricing and customer information. Both Staff 
and the OCA indicated that the redactions are appropriate. 

 
Therefore, enclosed for filing please find a redacted version and a confidential version of 

Exhibit 23, which should replace the previously filed Exhibit 23.  These versions contain the 
redactions and shading of the confidential information, respectively, as required by Puc 201.04 
and Puc 203.02.  The Company respectfully asks the Commission to replace the previously filed 
Exhibit 23 (which does not have the specific markings given the need to file the document 
quickly as requested during hearing) with the attached documents.  The substance of the exhibit 
has not changed. 
 

Pursuant to the Commission’s March 17, 2020, secretarial letter, only an electronic 
version of this filing will be provided.   Thank you. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

Cc:  Service List 
Enclosures 
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